










28th February 2020


Year 3 visit to Leeds Town Hall


Year 3 are looking forward to visiting Leeds Town Hall next Tuesday afternoon to watch the Leeds Youth Music Proms.  As we are leaving school at 12 noon, we will eat our dinner early before we leave so children should bring their packed lunch as normal.  Those children who have school dinners will have these as normal.

[bookmark: _GoBack]As we will be out of school for a few hours can children please bring a small drink of water and a small healthy snack, such as a piece of fruit.  Please no nuts.  They must be able to carry this with them so it will need to be in a small backpack or something similar.   Children will need to be in their school uniform with sensible shoes and coats in case it is raining.

We will arrive back in school at the end of the day.  The children should be collected from their classroom door as normal.  



Thank you,
 Mrs Deverill
Year 3 Teacher
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